
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce that our annual School Spirit Week will take place from March 6th 

to March 10th. This event is a wonderful opportunity for our students to show their school pride 

and participate in a variety of fun activities. 

Schedule of Events: 

• Monday: Pajama Day 

• Tuesday: Twin Day 

• Wednesday: Superhero Day 

• Thursday: Sports Team Day 

• Friday: School Colors Day 

Throughout the week, there will be games, competitions, and a spirit rally on Friday afternoon. 

We encourage all students to participate and showcase their school spirit! 

Please reach out to your child's teacher or the school office if you have any questions. Thank you 

for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

The School Administration 


